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28/05/2016 

Termly Payment Scheme 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
As prices are fixed, fees remain payable in cases of absence from class.  
 
There are no reductions or refunds for missed classes because of sickness or holidays. (If a pupil is absent 
for 3 lessons payment will be reviewed, and may be carried over into next term). 
 
If paying for the term upfront: Cash/cheque should please be in a sealed envelope with student's name 
written on the front.  
 
Payment is due on the first lesson back of new term. 
 
Cheque’s should please be made payable to Emily O’Keeffe. 
 
Payment may be taken weekly, if a pupil is absent payment will be backdated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Emily-Sophia O’Keeffe 
Principal 
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